
Crowan School Newsletter – 28th June 2024

CERTIFICATES

Certificate winners for this 
week are: 

Releath: Grace and Amelia 

Trenoweth: Minnie and Theo

Pengelly: Faizaan and all of 
Pengelly

Crenver: Poppy and Piran

Well done all of you! 

Attendance!

Releath: 88.3%

Trenoweth: 94.5%

Pengelly: 89.2%

Crenver: 91.5%

Well Done Trenoweth!

Dates for your diary 

Thursday 4th July – BF adventure day
Monday 8th July – Pasty making session (Trenoweth and Pengelly)

Thursday 11th July – Releath visit to Trefewha Farm
Saturday 13th July – Praze Fair Show

Tuesday 16th July – Releath/Trenoweth visit to Portreath beach
Wednesday 17th /Thursday 18th July – KS2 Performance of ‘Robin Hood’

Friday 19th July – Rock, Steady Music concert (10am)
Monday 22nd July – Leavers’ assembly 2pm (Year 6 parents)

Tuesday 23rd July – Last day of term (1.30pm finish)
Wednesday 24th July – INSET day (school closed to pupils)

STAFFING
At the end of the summer term, Mr Nancholas will be leaving the school 
after a significant period of time working here, to further his career in a 

specialist school environment. We wish him all the best for the future and
thank him for all that he has done for Crowan in his time with us. 

ATTENDANCE

Attendance has been low this week, 
with some children suffering with a 
stomach bug. We have put in extra 

cleaning and reminded the children
about the importance of

handwashing. Please remember, if 
your child has sickness or diarrhoea, 

they need to be off school for 48 
hours after the last bout of 

sickness/diarrhoea to try and prevent 
the transfer of germs to others. Thank 

you for your support with this. 

CLASS PHOTOS

Hatchbox Photography took class 
photos on Monday – if you have not 
received the information regarding 

ordering, please speak to your child’s 
class teacher or Mrs Coates. 



FUN SPORTS DAY

Another huge thank you to Mrs Watts for organising Fun Sports. The children 
had an amazing afternoon (despite the heat!) and had lots of fun. Thank you 
to the parents who came to support and WELL DONE to Year 6 who were so 

brilliant at being ‘splatted’ by everyone! 

VISIT TO ST MICHAEL’S MOUNT
On Thursday, Pengelly enjoyed a visit to St Michael’s Mount, where they found out about 
life in the castle,  heard the story of Jack the Giant killer, found secret doors, and enjoyed 

ice-cream and a boat trip! Well done to all the children for your good behaviour. 
(More photos can be found on the website on the Pengelly class page)
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